
16th Street Neighborhood Association 
General Meeting Minutes 

December 6, 2016 
 

Attendees:  Over forty neighbors attended the meeting  and Holiday Party at SImpson-Hamline 
Church. 

Association Elections: 

After previously notifying members in writing of the planned election, Jack introduced each 
neighbor running for an officer or board position.  Because each candidate ran with no 
opposition, the votes were  taken orally at the meeting, rather than by a written ballot.   

Members attending the meeting  voted in favor of electing the following persons for the 2017 
term: 

    Jack Campbell – Chair 

    Carriellen  Beaudreau – Vice-Chair 

     Susie King – Treasurer 

     Cecelia Waldeck – Secretary 

     Vikisha Fripe --- At-large Board Member 

     Nathan Stokes --- At-large Board Member 

     Pat Lute --- At-large Board Member 

The election was followed by great food and socializing. 

 


